
Dear Parents,

I have sent home snow day packets in the event of a
school cancellation tomorrow or the next day. There is a
chance we will have severe winter weather tonight, so please
be on the lookout for any school delays or cancellations. In
the chance that we do have a snow day, please complete
however many days we are out worth of work with your child.
There is enough work in the packet for 4 days. If the work
takes longer than 60 minutes, you can stop there. The state of
Indiana requires that primary students only work for a total of
60 minutes on snow days. If you have any questions
regarding the work or your child, you can email me from 9 am-
2:30 pm at kdubois@riselearningcenter.org. We can set up a
Google meet if needed.

Thank you for your help and for all you do!

Miss Karli
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